
Powell, Amy

From: Reid [DayleCristinzio@reid.senate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 03,.2008 9:45 AM
To: Amy Powell
Subject: RE: DOE status report filed with NRC PAPO

Thanks Amy. The text of this document still has Sandra Schubert listed as the contact in Reid's office. Can
you update the list and include me instead? Thanks.

- ---- Original Message -----
From: Amy Powell [mailto:AXP1O@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2008 9:28 AM
To: Bayer, Alexis (Ensign); Guedry, Christy (Ensign); Tully, Ryan (Ensign); Andres.moses@mail.house.gov;
David Cherry; Gregory Facchiano; John.min@mail.house.gov; shannon meade;
Tiffany.Kahler@mail.house.gov; tod.story@mail.house.gov; McDonough, Alexander (Reid); Cristinzio, Dayle
(Reid); Bowen, Matt (Reid); Raborn, Shannon (Reid)
Subject: DOE status report filed with NRC PAPO

Hello again -

FYI, the attached status report from the Department of Energy was filed with the PAPO on Monday, December
31, 2007.

Amy

Amy Powell
Senior Congressional Affairs Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office.of Congressional Affairs
301-415-1673
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